
Thank you for your request for information. The information you require is published by Transport for 
London on their website (See section on demographics); 
 
https://tfl.gov.uk/info-for/taxis-and-private-hire/licensing/licensing-information  
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the reference at 
the top of this letter.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Paul Robinson 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA's FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at:  
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-
information 
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